
MedX’s DermSecure® Will Be O�ered In Pharmacies &
Medical Clinics in October

Mississauga, ON: September 27, 2021. MedX Health Corp. (“MedX” or the “Company”) (MDX - TSXV) and
Vitamed Biomedical s.r.l. ("Vitamed") are pleased to announce a Memorandum of Understanding between
the companies to pilot MedX’s leading-edge DermSecure® Screening Pla�orm at select pharmacies and
general prac��oner (GP) clinics in Italy this October.

Europe con�nues to be a strong focus of MedX’s global commercializa�on strategy, following the ongoing
success of its pilot program in the Netherlands. The MedX and Vitamed pilot program in Italy is expected to
be in-market for 60 days from October to November 2021. Pending its successful comple�on, the MedX
DermSecure® Screening Pla�orm will become more widely available at pharmacies, GP clinics and insurance
companies across Italy, as the next step in the commercializa�on strategy in this market. MedX will con�nue
to build on this momentum with addi�onal pilots an�cipated later this year.

“I’m really excited to start this partnership program with MedX in Italy,” said Giuseppe Verderame, Founder
and CEO of Vitamed. “We are very con�dent that teledermatology will be able to o�er great opportuni�es to
support Dermatologists, Physicians and the Healthcare System for the bene�t of pa�ent wellbeing.”

Teledermatology is a subspeciality of dermatology that o�ers safe and e�ec�ve virtual care – pa�ent
screening and assessment – elimina�ng the need for in-person appointments with a dermatologist. Unlike
other teledermatology screening tools available, MedX’s DermSecure® Screening Pla�orm features high-
resolu�on image capture technology for moles, lesions and other skin condi�ons, providing a complete,
virtual dermatological assessment by a cer��ed dermatologist within just 72 hours.

MedX’s leading telemedicine pla�orm allows health-care prac��oners to quickly and accurately assess
suspicious moles, lesions and other skin condi�ons via its image capture technology, SIAscopy®, and its
secure, cloud-based pa�ent management system, DermSecure®, which transmits and stores pa�ent data
throughout the assessment process. MedX’s SIAscopy® is the only technology that captures �ve images,
including four spectrophotometric images 2mm below the skin’s surface.

“Thanks to the virtual nature of our teledermatology pla�orm and the precision of our SIAscopy®
technology, our product o�ering is uniquely posi�oned to ful�ll the global need for accessible, e�cient
healthcare services – par�cularly amid the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic,” said Sylvain Desjeans, recently
appointed MedX CEO. “This is a �me of rapid growth for MedX, with two pilots now being o�ered in Europe
and addi�onal pilot opportuni�es on the horizon. Working closely with Vitamed will allow us to make a
measurable di�erence in the European market – improving pa�ent outcomes and poten�ally saving lives
around the world.”

Naman Demaghlatrous, MedX Managing Director of Europe, Middle East and Africa, added, “This pilot
represents another signi�cant step forward in establishing MedX’s European presence. With Vitamed’s
distribu�on network including pharmacies, private clinics and insurance companies across Italy, they’re an
ideal partner to expand our reach, and we are con�nuing to seek other similar partnership opportuni�es
across Europe and beyond.”

According to the World Cancer Research Fund, Italy has the 19th highest rate of skin cancer in the world. The
World Health Organiza�on’s Interna�onal Agency for Research on Cancer es�mated that 12,515 Italians
were diagnosed with melanoma skin cancer in 2020, with approximately 2,224 Italians dying of the
disease[1]. Early and rapid detec�on of melanoma is key to improving pa�ent outcomes.

About MedX:

MedX, headquartered in Ontario, Canada, is a leading medical device and so�ware company focused on skin
health with its SIAscopy® on DermSecure® telemedicine pla�orm, u�lizing its SIAscopy® technology.
SIAscopy® is also imbedded in its products SIAMETRICS®, SIMSYS®, and MoleMate®, which MedX
manufactures in its ISO 13485 cer��ed facility. SIAMETRICS®, SIMSYS®, and MoleMate® include hand-
held devices that use patented technology u�lizing light and its remi�ance to view up to 2 mm beneath
suspicious moles and lesions in a pain free, non-invasive manner, with its so�ware then crea�ng real-�me
images for physicians and dermatologists to evaluate all types of moles or lesions within seconds. These
products are cleared by Health Canada, the U.S. Food and Drug Administra�on, the Therapeu�c Goods
Administra�on and Conformité Européenne for use in Canada, the US, Australia, New Zealand, the European
Union, Brazil and Turkey. Visit https://medxhealth.com.

About Vitamed Biomedical s.r.l.:

Vitamed Biomedical s.r.l. was created in June 2015 from the twenty-year experience of its founder in the
�eld of chronic pain. Vitamed’s mission is focused on being innovators oriented to people’s health in the
landscape of biomedical technologies, making them more accessible and func�onal to those who need them.
Vitamed believes in the need to implement innova�ve forms of disease management, which can bring
bene�ts to all those involved according to innova�ve models and through the use of the latest technologies,
in full compliance with scien��c evidence and enhancing the value of the various professionals. Visit
http://www.vitamed-biomedical.it.

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regula�on Services Provider (as that term is de�ned in policies of the TSX
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.

This Media Release may contain forward-looking statements, which re�ect the Company’s current expecta�ons
regarding future events. The forward-looking statements involve risks and uncertain�es.

Contacts:

Bill Mitoulas, Investor Rela�ons
MedX Health Corp.

bill@medxhealth.com
+1-416-479-9547

Giuseppe Verderame
Vitamed Biomedical s.r.l.

giuseppe.verderame@vitamed-biomedical.it

[1] Source: https://gco.iarc.fr/today/data/factsheets/populations/380-italy-fact-sheets.pdf
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